
A N N O U N C E M E N T 
 
 
 
 
Determination of the final Register of Voters 
 
 
On December 5th, 2022 the Election Committee determined the final Register of Voters. 
 
The determined Register of Voters will be published on the web-site of Börse Berlin as well 
as in the premises of Börse Berlin for inspection until the Election Day.  
 
 
Berlin, December 5th, 2022 
 
THE ELECETION COMMITTEE 
 
 


